
 
 

  
 

 
29 January 2025 

Adaptation Fund Board  
 
 
Accreditation Panel Recommendation to Change the Status of the Instituto Dominicano de 
Desarrollo Integral (IDDI) to ‘Not Accredit’ as a National Implementing Entity (NIE) of the 
Adaptation Fund. 
 

Having reviewed the re-accreditation application of the Instituto Dominicano de Desarrollo 
Integral (IDDI), the Accreditation Panel recommended that IDDI be not accredited as a National 
Implementing Entity (NIE) of the Adaptation Fund. 

A summary of the review is presented in Annex I below. 

 

Re-accreditation Decision:  

Having considered the recommendation of the Accreditation Panel and following the re-
accreditation process approved by Decisions B.34/3, the Adaptation Fund Board took note of the 
expiry of the accreditation of the Instituto Dominicano de Desarrollo Integral (IDDI) and 
decided to not accredit the Instituto Dominicano de Desarrollo Integral (IDDI)  as a National 
Implementing Entity of the Adaptation Fund, as per paragraph 8(3) of the Re-accreditation 
process of the Adaptation Fund. The status of IDDI is changed from ‘in-reaccreditation process’ 
to ‘not accredited’ on 29 January 2025. 

 

 

Decision B.43-44/12  

 

 

 


